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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Colours Day for Wolfe Tones:  Tomorrow, November 20
th
, is a colours day in 

support of Wolfe Tones who play in the Munster Intermediate Hurling Final in 

Mallow at 2 p.m. this Saturday  All pupils are asked to wear green and white to 

show their support for the club.  We wish the players and management team 

well in the match against Newcestown of Cork. 
 

Christmas Cards 2015:  The Christmas Cards have been delivered and are being distributed 

today and tomorrow.  The Parents’ Association and the school wish to thank everyone who 

supported the project this year. 

 

First Holy Communion Preparation Mass:  The next preparation mass for pupils in 2
nd

 

class will take place on Sunday at 10 a.m. in Ss. John & Paul Church.  Pupils are required to 

wear full school uniform and to sit with their parents/guardians in the centre seats of the 

church. 

 

Road safety:  We thank everyone who works with the school and the local authorities to 

keep all our pupils safe.  However, it has been brought to our attention that two or three 

parents are pulling up on the double yellow lines between bollards and dropping off very 

young children near the warden.  Such behaviour is endangering pupils and we are asking for 

it to be halted. 

 

Fit Camp 2015:  Fit Camp has commenced and will take place after school on Wednesdays.  

We thank the school staff who undertake this commitment on their own time for the benefit 

of the pupils. 

 

Mountain Bike Race 2015:  A local race will take place on Saturday on Tullyglass Hill at 

1:30 p.m.  Entry is free and there will be a final race on December 12
th

. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Peter Walsh, 

Principal Teacher 

 

 
 

 
 


